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Hosting Opportunities

Wyoming area businesses and organizations, are being asked to “host” spots along
the path at Lamar Park on Saturday, October 8, 2011. We ask “hosts” is to provide a
carved or decorated pumpkin to be displayed at the event as well as a goodie,
coupon or toy to hand out to walkers. Last year there were approximately 2,500
children who attended the event. Please plan for at least 2,800 — 3,000 children this
year. If the anticipated number changes, we will update you prior to the event.
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Do you prefer mail or email ?

Please return completed form by Thursday, September 8, 2011 fo:
City of Wyoming Parks and Recreation Department
1155- 28th St. SW
Wyoming, Ml 49509
Email: brochuv@wyomingmi.gov
Phone: 616-261-3517
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